
Legal Notice of Public Hearing 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Office of Community Renewal Grant Program 
Application FY 2019 

 
DATE:   1/22/19 
TIME:   6:15 p.m. 
LOCATION:  Common Council Chambers 

Olean Municipal Building 
101 E. State Street, Olean, NY 14760 

 
 
The Common Council of the City of Olean, New York has scheduled a public hearing for 
Tuesday, January 22, 2019 at 6:15 p.m. in the Common Council Chambers of the Municipal 
Building.  The purpose of the hearing is to obtain citizens’ views and suggestions on eligible 
New York State Community Development Block Grant Program (CDBG) activities and to 
provide the public with an opportunity to comment on the potential of the City submitting a 
CDBG application to the New York State Office of Community Renewal for a grant to support 
the development of a new hotel currently addressed as 1404 Buffalo Street within the City of 
Olean Northwest Quadrant (Brownfield Opportunity Area).  The hearing facility is handicapped 
accessible.  A summary of the CDBG program will be presented at the public hearing as well as 
detail regarding the proposed application.  The City encourages public comment and 
participation in the identification of needs and in the preparation of the grant application.  
Written comments are invited and will be accepted upon delivery to the office of the City Clerk 
at the address above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


